
 

Castle Cary Primary School 

Castle Cary Primary School, Park Street, Castle Cary, Somerset  

BA7 7EH 

Email: admin.castlecary@acexcellence.co.uk 

Headteacher: Sarah Martin B.Ed. (Hons) 
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Dear Parents, 

It has been lovely over the past 2 weeks to see all 

the children engaged in the same learning 

experience focusing on writing a narrative about 

the book “Tuesday” by David Wiesner. Over the 

next week or so we will celebrate the children’s 

writing by displaying some of it in the corridors – 

we will let you know when you can drop in and see 

it! The children are certainly really proud of the 

work they have produced and much of it is an 

excellent standard! 

Staffing news 

A HUGE congratulations to Mr and Mrs Hillier! Jasper James Hillier was born on 

Wednesday afternoon weighing 8lbs 7 ounces. A gorgeous baby brother for Harley! 

Miss Gibson continues her return to work this week and will be in again for 3 days next 

week – Monday, Wednesday and Friday. I know everyone is so please she is well again 

and back with Octopus class. 

We said goodbye to Miss Moore today who has been with us for the past 4 years. She 

will be very much missed by us all. 

Miss Butt has thoroughly enjoyed her first week with us – thank you to everyone who 

has called in and welcomed her       

Club news 

There a few spaces left in Art Club. If your child is interested, please contact 

karenwildgoose@icloud.com for more information. Art club is a paid club on a Tuesday 

evening. 

Most of the clubs are full – please do let us know if your child decides not to continue 

with a club as their place can be offered to another child on the waiting list. 

A gardening club is going to start next Wednesday with Mrs Barnett. This will be open 

to 8 children from years 1 – 3. If your child is interested please let us know. They will 

need wellies and waterproofs each week!  

Year 4 Residential 

It has been lovely seeing the photos of the children having a fabulous time at 

Charterhouse this week. Mrs Lukins, Mrs Smith and Mrs Nicholls tell me that the 

children have made amazing memories and I am sure they will tell you all about them 

(once they have had a good sleep!). Thank you to all the staff for their hard work over 

the past 3 days making sure the children had a great experience. 

Year 3 Body Control at Ansford 

The Year 3 children enjoyed their afternoon at Ansford on Wednesday and Mrs Penny 

and Mr Wall said they took part in everything with a great attitude and determination. 

I hope they all enjoyed this session. 

Change of date for photos 

There has been a change of date for class and group photos – they will now be on June 

7th rather than the original date of 22nd May.  
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Things happening in our community 

 

 
 

 
 

Key dates for your diary 

8.5.24 Rounders at Ansford 

13.5.24 Year 6 SATs week 

23.5.24 PTFA Games night 

24.5.24 School closes 

3.6.24 School opens 

3.6.24 Bikeability 

4.6.24 Bikeability 

4.6.24 Year 1 Indoor athletics at Ansford 

https://castlecaryschool.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/EcM90oEpz41PsUePEcnSXxsBCR2i_KwUieFUuDb-VmBv7Q


7.6.24 Leavers and class photos 

10.6.24 Year 1 phonics screening week 

11.6.24 PTFA meeting 7:30pm 

18.6.24 Cricket tournament at Ansford 

28.6.24 INSET 

1.7.24 INSET 

2.7.24 Athletics tournament at Ansford 

3.7.24 Reports come home 

3.7.24 Parents evening 

3.7.24 Transition morning (Year 6 transition day) 

11.7.24 Year 6 sports day at Ansford 

12.7.24 Cary’s Got Talent 

15.7.24 Music concert 

18.7.24 Year 6 performance 

22.7.24 Year 6 leaver’s picnic 

23.7.24 Year 6 Leaver’s assembly 2pm 

24.7.24 INSET 

 
Starfish – Miles Kingham 

Sea Otter – Amelie Farthing 

Turtle – Poppie Martin 

Octopus – Alfie Higgins 

Dolphin –Lana Solomons 

Jellyfish – Charlotte Goodhew 

Swordfish –  Lillie Silvester 

Head teacher’s award – Kit Watts 

 

Sarah Martin 

 


